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04/02/2021  22:43:352020/5566/P OBJ Clare Drinkell I object to the planning application in the strongest terms. 

The current building was designed for business and should remain that way.

Adding any level of height to the current property will impose on the view and light levels in our own ground 

floor property at Chester Court, and others in the vicinity.

There is clearly an extreme lack of street access and parking during the day with the Kwik Fit garage cars 

taking much of the street space on Lissenden Gardens. The area outside the proposed property is always 

incredibly congested and frequently causing a problem for services access to Chester Court. I have reported 

to Camden Parking Services on many occasions about the problems of illegal parking on the pavements and 

the blocking of the emergency access point outside Chester Court. 

Add to this the new residents of the proposed flats and it will cause no end of problems. Gordon House Road 

has no parking and is a very busy traffic road, not to mention an essential route for the Royal Free Hospital 

emergency services.

To summarise, the planning proposal should be rejected on the grounds that the increased property size and 

change of purpose to private residential flats will negatively impact the already congested area of Gordon 

House Road and Lissenden Gardens and effect light levels and views on the properties in the vicinity. This is 

why I object to the proposal.

07/02/2021  13:55:352020/5566/P INT Williams This is now a game for Mr. Levy, This began when the business premises were closed down to gain planning 

permission. Both No 21-23 Glenhurst Avenue have objected regarding lack of light, current over crowding, 

Overlooking, Parking issues for 9 flats and the rest of Heathview Glenhurst Avenue and Gordon house Rd 

have to fight this idiot every year or so as their greed sees them re-apply for more profitable spaces. 

Noticeable that the original affordable housing submission was soon dropped. Now the number of flats has 

once again been resubmitted. No one in the area other than the owners wants this built..the Kwick Fit fitters 

below provides work in the area. Please deny this money grabbing profiteer.
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